
Plannning Applications Considered at Ledbury Town Council's 
meeting held on 7th August 2014 

Members considered thefollowing planning applications:-
1. P141670/F Proposed change of use from Class D1 to C3 (dwelling 

house) at Leadon Bank Bungalow, Orchard Lane for Mr G 
Evans 

(FULL PLANNING) 
RESOLVED: That the application be supported 
VOTING: For 12 

Abstentions 2 

2. P141817/F Proposed new dwelling on Land adjacent to Larkrise, Knapp 
Lane for Mr T Head 

(FULL PLANNING) 
RESOLVED: That the application be supported 
VOTING: For 12 

Abstentions 2 

Councillor C Jupp declared a non-pecuniary interest in the following 
planning applications (No.3 & 4) and did not take part in debate and voting. 

3. P142186/FH 

&P142187/L 

Proposed new single storey extension replacing existing 
lean-to roof utility room and external summer house both 
of which will be demolished. Complete internal refurbishment. 
At rear garden, extension to existing shed with greenhouse at 
rear boundary wall at 20 The Southend for Mr & Mrs R Crane 

(FULL PLANNING & LISTED BUILDING CONSENT) 

4. P142188/FH 

& P142189/L 

RESOLVED: That the application be supported 
VOTING: For 10 

Abstentions 3 

Proposed new single storey extension replacing existing 
lean-to roof utility room and external summer house both 
of which will be demolished. Complete internal refurbishment. 
At rear garden, construction of new freestanding office 
garden and extension to existing shed with greenhouse at 
rear boundary wall at 20 The Southend for Mr & Mrs R Crane 

(FULL PLANNING & LISTED BUILDING CONSENT) 

RESOLVED: That the application be supported 
VOTING: For 10 

Abstentions 3 


